
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

6. TANGATA 2 TAGATA 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a report from Denise Galloway (Community Development Adviser, 

Sockburn) seeking funding for the delivery of a Maori and Pacific Island holistic programme for local 
school students. 

 
 Some concerns were expressed about encroaching on the jurisdiction of other funding providers. 
 
 A further issue highlighted by this application was that groups such as Tangata 2 Tagata were required 

to establish some viability and sustainability before some major community and welfare funders would 
consider an application for financial support. 

 
 A foreshadowed motion was noted, seeking to grant a lesser amount. 
 
 The Board resolved to make a grant of $11,250, to be funded from its 2004/05 Youth Initiatives Fund 

($10,000), and Discretionary Fund ($1,250).  This resolution was adopted on Division 1, by four votes 
to three, the voting being as follows: 

 
 For (4) Lesley Keast, Peter Laloli, Mike Mora, and Chairperson’s casting vote. 
 Against (3) Neville Bennett, Bob Shearing, and Tony Sutcliffe. 
 
 


